
From: Jessica Nadzam <jessenderlin@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 9:43 AM 
To: Aldermen <Aldermen@jonesboro.org> 
Subject: Sidewalks 

 
Hello, 
I am writing today as a citizen of Jonesboro to state that I object to businesses being 
exempted from providing sidewalks on their property. Please oppose the resolution 
which allows businesses to be exempt from building sidewalks. They are necessary for 
pedestrian traffic, and should be installed whenever possible. 
 
--  

Jessica Enderlin Nadzam, Ed. S. 
Teacher at Jonesboro High School 
Teach for America, AR '15 
Cell: (501)519-7006 
 
 


